
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Human Services Commission and  

Scottsdale Housing Agency Governing Board 
 
 

Thursday, October 14, 2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meetings of the Human Services Commission and the 
Scottsdale Housing Agency Governing Board scheduled to be held on Thursday, 
October 14, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m., have been cancelled. 

 
 
 


